BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD TOWN HALL - PLANNING BOARD ROOM BELLINGHAM, MASS.

SPECIAL JOINT MEETING - October 19, 1966.

Members present: - Robert M. Chase
Francis J. Prior
J. Eugene Corriveau

The JOINT MEETING was called to order by the chairman and it was noted that all the members of the Zoning Board of Appeals were present, also Philip B. Herr, Master Plan Consultant.

Herr stated that it is vital that the Bellingham Zoning By-Laws be amended to correct some of the problems which exist in the text and eliminate as many ambiguities as possible. He submitted a Zoning Analysis Report which has been put into our files. He further suggested that Town By-Laws should be amended to permit Zoning amendments to be considered at any Town Meeting, and not just at the annual town meeting.

A lengthy discussion was held on proposed changes to the Zoning By-Laws and to the Zoning Map.

Chase was excused from the meeting to attend the weekly seminar at Dean Junior College, Franklin.

Meeting adjourned at 10:45 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted,